
recognising centenarians
Fun Fact Sheet

How It Works
When you notify us about a resident turning 100, we 
swing into action to make their day unforgettable.

We organise a delightful afternoon tea and send them an 
official letter of congratulations from our Shire President.

What Happens at the Celebration
The guest list is curated with input from the centenarian 
themselves to ensure their friends and loved ones are 
there to celebrate.

We also invite our State and Federal Members of 
Parliament and all Shire Councillors to join in the 
festivities.

Extra Special Touch
We reach out to a State member of Parliament to inform 
the Prime Minister's office about the upcoming birthday.
This ensures that the King and the Prime Minister can 
send personalised letters of congratulations to the 
centenarian!

How You Can Help
If you know someone in our community who is about to 
turn 100, please let us know.

Your notification allows us to make their special day even 
more memorable.

Did You Know?
Our council has a special commitment to honour residents who reach the remarkable 
milestone of turning 100 years old!

We rely on our wonderful community members to let us know when someone is about 
to celebrate their 100th birthday.

How to Notify Us
Call our office at 08 9761 0800 or email us at 
btnshire@bridgetown.wa.gov.au with the details of the 
centenarian.
Include their name, contact information, and any special 
preferences they may have for their celebration.

Let’s Make Their Day Shine
Together, let’s celebrate the incredible lives and legacies 
of our centenarians!

Your contribution ensures that our elders feel cherished 
and appreciated by our community.

Spread the Joy
Share this fun fact sheet with your friends, family, and 
neighbours to encourage reporting centenarians.
Together, we can ensure that no centenarian's milestone 
goes unnoticed in our Shire.

Your support helps us honour and uplift our 
centenarians, making our community even stronger and 
more vibrant.


